
 
 
 
 
 
 

	
Statement	from	Prime	Minister	Hon.	Philip	Edward	Davis		

on	Her	Majesty	Queen	Elizabeth	II	
	
	
On	behalf	of	The	Government	and	People	of	the	Commonwealth	of	The	Bahamas,	we	
extend	our	good	wishes	to	Her	Majesty	Queen	Elizabeth	II.		
	
We	keep	Her	Majesty	in	our	thoughts	and	prayers.	
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